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Sunday school - can you help?

We are looking to get a few more 
people who can help with great 
groups of children and young people 
in the J-Team (5-11-year-olds) and 
Lazers (11-16-year-olds) from 
September – once a month or every 
two months. Please speak to Mark 
Smith or Linda Sebbana to fi nd out 
more.

Stay well this winter

Hospitals across the country have 
started seeing a marked increase in 
the number of admissions for fl u. If 
you haven't had your fl u jab, see your 
GP and keep your friends and family 
safe. Elderly and vulnerable people 
are entitled to a free jab. Don't delay, 
get the jab done today.

Sign up for the newsletter on our website and get it delivered to 
your inbox. See Clement for details

Women of Faith III
Saturday 20 January, 2018

Tickets - £12.50

Contact Rosemary via email rosemary@neunetworks.com 
or text 07990 503 771.
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Today's teaching

Welcome to your weekly newsletter from Crofton Park Baptist 
Church. The theme of our service this morning is "Every blessing". 
Veronica Atkins will be leading the service and Steve Ewing will be 

preaching.
"Praise be to the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ, who has blessed 

us in the heavenly realms with every spiritual blessing in Christ" 
Ephesians 1:3

Welcome to Crofton Park Baptist Church. 
We worship here every Sunday morning at 10:30 am and most Sunday 

evenings at 6:30pm. We also fellowship in smaller ‘house groups’ during 
the week. We also have Sunday School for the children and a creche for 

the younger ones during the Sunday morning service. This is followed by 
tea, coff ee and biscuits afterwards.

Crofton Park Baptist Church
BUILDING BRIDGES, BUILDING COMMUNITIES, BUILDING DISCIPLES

Minister: Rev Steve Ewing
e: pastorsteve@croftonpark.org.uk | t: 07950 334987 or 020 3712 8936



Preaching
Steve Ewing

Worship lead
Helen Bogle

Welcome
Joan Gayle & Isabel Jemmot

Mission prayer
Chungs - Judith Seymour

Flowers
Freda Gordon

Tea and Coff ee
Patricia Lloyd &  Isabel Jemmot

Creche
Carol Willamson & Rebekah 
Jeyarajah

Please pray for the victims of the 
mudslides in California this week.

Pray for the vulnerable who suff er 
abuse and torment that they will 
be rescued from their tormentors.

Pray for all those facing fi nancial 
hardship and the pressures of a 
lean January.

Pray for the missionary work and 
workers we support worldwide.

Rota for 21/01/2018

This week we are praying for Street Pastors.
Street Pastors engage with people on the streets to care for them, listen to
them and help them. They work together with other partners in the 
night-time economy to make communities safer. Prayer is at the heart of 
what street pastors do. When you meet a street pastor, whatever they are 
doing or however they are helping you, they are part of a bigger team that is
praying for your town right at that moment.

Mission and outreach

Standing in the gap
Our housegroups are held either weekly or fortnightly. Please see the 
contact below if you would like to join, or speak to Pastor Steve.

Tuesday Weekly Carol Williamson
Wednesday Fortnightly Judith/Jerome

House groups

Induction service

Everyone at CPBC is warmly invited 
to the Induction Service of Rev 
Michael Lovejoy at Northolt Park 
Baptist Church at 2pm on Saturday 
10th February. Please sign up today 
if you would like to attend.

AGM
Our Annual General Members' 
Meeting will be taking place on 
Sunday, 28 January at 4pm. Light 
refreshments will be served.If you 
head a group in the church, please 
make sure you get your report to 
Helen Bogle as soon as possible. If 
you are not sure of what is required 
or if you should be compiling a 
report, ask a member of the church 
leadership.

RotaS and website updates
Please email your up to date rota to 
Clement (newsletter@croftonpark.
org.uk). If you also have any 
information that needs to go on the 
website or in the newsletter, please 
use the same email address.

Women of Faith III - Afternoon 
tea

The next Women of Faith event will 
take place on Saturday, 20th January 
2018 at 2pm. Tickets are £12.50 and 
are available online via our Facebook 
page, or by contacting Rosemary. If 
you would like to invite your friends 
and family please feel free to direct 
them to the Facebook page or email 
rosemary@neunetworks.com. 
Payment must be received by 
Tuesday 16 January at the very 
latest.

notices


